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Comments: Good afternoon,

I am the owner of the house in the immediate vicinity of the proposed project. While | support the project, | am
concerned about sections 406A, 406B, 406C, and 406D of the project and the potential impact on the Brushy
Fork of Willow Creek. | own a home on one of the forks of the Creek and am familiar with the sediment in the
creek and its impact on the Yellowstone cutthroat trout in the creek. Any proposed action, particularly in this
headwaters, should take into account the Yellowstone cutthroat trout in the Brushy Fork of Willow Creek, the
sediment in the creek, and the protection of the riparian areas of the headwaters of the Creek within sections
406A, 406B, 406C, and 406D. Any proposed plan should include buffer zones which protect the creek, mitigate
existing erosion or at least prevent additional erosion and sedimentation, maintain water quality, and regulate
high flows.

Thank you for the consideration,

John Wright



